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I want to thank Senator Golden for his work on this proposed ammendment (-2) to SB 

85. I fully support this amendment and accept that it only covers poultry. But I would 

suggest the moratorium should be longer than two years. 5 years would give more 

time to make things go right. I also suggest it should cover Tier 1 CAFOS. 

 

Thank you for considering my thought on this important amendment on behalf of 

farmers and the community.. 

 

Sincerely, Darielle Richards P.h.D. 


